From: Raed Mansour 
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 5:25 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Request for Review of Invitation for Panel Presentation

Hi Steve,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I participated in a panel discussion at University of Illinois at Urbana-Champagne’s College of Fine and Applied Arts’ Urban Futures Symposium on Design and Planning on February 22, 2019, at no cost to the City of Chicago, that highlighted CDPH’s innovative projects in urban health informatics and data science using open government data, sensors, and Earth observations to improve public health.

Thank you,
Raed


Raed Mansour
Director, Office of Innovation
Chicago Department of Public Health
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